
 

 

SABRI ACCEPTING 2022 SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS  

St. Anthony Basin Resources Inc. (SABRI) is accepting applications for our 

scholarship program for the 2022 school year.  

SABRI has two $3,000 scholarships and seven $1,000 scholarships for a total of 

$13,000 in awards available to Level III students who reside in the SABRI region 

from North Boat Harbour to Goose Cove. Students must be attending a post-

secondary institution in the fall of 2022. 

Recipients will be chosen based on academic excellence. 

Applications can be obtained from:  

White Hills Academy Principal, Nadine Burden via email: 
 nadineburden@nlesd.ca 

 

SABRI online: 
https://sabrinl.com/entrance-scholarships/ 

 
SABRI office: 

St. Anthony Basin Resources Inc. (SABRI) 
P.O. Box 69 

St. Anthony, NL A0K 4S0 
Phone: (709) 454-3484 

Fax: (709) 454-3483 
Email:  sabri@nf.aibn.com 

 
Applications will be accepted until May 6, 2022 

-30- 
For More Information Contact: 
Christopher Mitchelmore, Executive Director 
 cmitchelmore@nf.aibn.com  

For Immediate Release 

St. Anthony February 2, 2022 
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